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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE 

BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 30TH JANUARY 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister advise whether or not it is his intention to introduce traffic-calming measures on 

Longueville Road and Bagot Road in 2018 and, if that is the case, will he explain what his Department’s 

consultation process in respect of this work will include and when such consultation in 2017 will begin; 

and will he confirm that any such consultation will include the Deputies of the Parish and the Connétable? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The Deputy will recall that proposals for safety improvements along Longueville Road between Clos 

Gossett and Rue des Prés trading Estate were tabled with the Connétable and Deputies in 2015, but these 

did not find favour and consequently were not included in the Department’s programme of road safety 

improvements for 2016 or 2017.  I can confirm that my Department will carry out a fresh review in 2017 

with the implementation of any agreed measures being delivered in 2018. 

 

This review will be carried out in the latter part of 2017 with the results being discussed with the Connétable 

and Deputies. Improvements which are supported by my Department and the Parish will be implemented 

in 2018 with a full public consultation process in advance of any works being completed on site. 

 

 


